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15th May 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
After School Art Club 
 
We will once again be entering the Schools Art Challenge 2019 ‘Carnival of the 
Animals’.  
 
For the next three weeks from Tuesday 21st May, 4th June and 11th June from 3.15-
4.15pm with Mrs Wilson and Mrs Mayne will be taking an after school art club for 
children in Maple Explorers, Maple Investigators and Elm classes, to make so wonderful 
creations that can be entered into this year’s competition.   
 
If your child would like to take part in this after school club, please complete and return 
the slip below to the office by Monday 20th May. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
After School Art Club 
 
 
My child  ………………………………………………………………………………. wishes to participate in 
the  After School Art Club on Tuesday 21st May, 4th June and 11th June to make art to 
enter the Schools Art Challenge. 
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………………………………………………………………(Parent/Carer)                  
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